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Judy and Barry Biffin Grand Children        Tom and Val’s Daughter Heather and             
                                     Grandchildren Glamping after 18 months of  
                                    Lockdown in England 
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Marina’s 2 cents worth       

 
Marina said this week… 
 

Quote of the week: 
“If you think you are too small to make a difference, try sleeping with a mosquito.” Dalai Lama  

 

Joke of the week: 
The human brain is a wonderful thing. It starts working the moment you are born, and never stops until you stand 

up to speak in public. 

 
 

• Joe Melville has been endorsed by the Club to attend NYSF.  We now have 2 students endorsed by First 

Light. 

• We have a meeting with Council and various parties Thursday afternoon for the Centenary Tree Project. 

• In District 9670, they hold a Rotary program called RYPEN (Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment. It has been 

running for 31 years and open older teenagers.  The programs aim is to help teenagers transition to young 

adults through teaching them life skills, looking after physical, mental, and emotional wellbeing.  Something 

to look forward to when we join as District 9660 next year. 

 

Meetings will continue as normal but with masks when standing and wandering through Wests.  
 
Have a super week! 
 
Marina 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 

Naomi Blakey thanks our Guest speaker, Chamber President Steph Cameron 
 
 
 
 

               
 

 
 

 
 



 

Thank You 

 

 

Dr Rob Bartolacci here, 

  

I would like to say a sincere THANK YOU from myself and everyone at the 

Westpac Rescue Helicopter Service, for the amazingly generous support that was 

given to our End of Financial Year appeal. 

  

I'm pleased to be able to share with you, that together we surpassed our 

fundraising goal of $150,000! 

  

Thanks to the continued generosity from our community, we are proud to have a 

dedicated team of highly skilled Pilots, Aircrew Officers, NSW Ambulance 

Paramedics and NSW Health Doctors, who are ready to respond 24-7 for those in 

need. 

  

We truly cannot do what we do without your support. 

  

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!  

 

  

 

PS: Thank you for being a supporter and for the value you place on wanting a Rescue Helicopter on 

standby for your community. 
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Just for Laughs 

          
 
 
 
 
 

           



 

     
 
 

Up Coming events 
 

 

Rotary Events Calendar 
 

Date 

• October ‘Lift the Lid’ 

• Science and Engineering 

• District Conference 

• Waste Warriors Expo 

• RYLA 

• 10 October 2021 

• 14- 18 March 2022 

• 18- 20 March 2022 

• 25th March 2022 

• 29th April 2022 – 7th May 2022 

 

 

Social Calendar 
 

Date 

• Post Office Raffles Social Night 

• Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner 

3rd Friday of the Month 

 

 

 
 
 



 

The Object of Rotary 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to 

encourage and foster:  

 

• FIRST. The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;  

• SECOND. High ethical standards in business and professions; the recognition of the worthiness of all useful 

occupations; and the dignifying of each Rotarian's occupation as an opportunity to serve society;  

• THIRD. The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian's personal, business, and community life;  

• FOURTH. The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of 

business and professional persons united in the ideal of service. 

 

 Tamworth - First Light 

 Meets each Wednesday 

 6:30 for 7:00 am  

   West League Club  

 Chillingworth Room 

 Phillip Street 

 South Tamworth 

 

Club Officers and contact details 
 

President — Marina Hearne 
 

Secretary — Sue O'Connor 
 

Treasurer – Michael Smith 

 

 

Other Clubs meet: 

Monday PM – Tamworth West 

Tuesday PM – Tamworth 

Wednesday PM - Calala 

Friday AM - Sunrise 

 

 

Seven Areas of Focus 

 

 

Rotary Grace 

O Lord and giver of all good 

We thank Thee for our daily food 

May Rotary Friends and Rotary ways 

Help us to serve Thee all our days 

 

 

  The Four-Way Test 

  of the things we think, say or do 

 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 
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Now you have read the roster, make sure you read the rest of the bulletin!! Marina 😊 

 28 July 2021 4 August 2021 11 August 

Topic 

 

Location 

Meeting 

 

Chillingworth, Wests 

Meeting 

 

Chillingworth, Wests 

Meeting 

 

Chillingworth, Wests 

Guest speaker  
Sydney Business Park 

Bryan Singh 

My Journey 

Never give up 

Sue Cowley 

TBA 

Sergeant Barry Biffin Barry Biffin Barry Biffin 

Corporals 

(fortnightly) 

Ian Howle  

 Dennis Johnson 

Ian Howle  

 Dennis Johnson 

Paul Stevenson  

James Treloar 

Meeter & Greeter Philip Knight Valerie Hellmann Richard Walker 

Door Team 

 

Peter Leonard 

Stephen Massey 

 

Graham Dooley 

Brian Logan 

Anne Jacob 

 Bruce Hemmett 

President Assist Dennis Maunder John Worldon Stephen Hawkins 

Visitor Assist Glen McIntosh Michael  O,Connor Peter Ryan 

Welcome John Rouvray Louise Mathews Phillip Penman 

Bulletin Notes & 

Introduction 
Brodie Shields Terry Robinson Helen Tickle 

Vote of Thanks Mitchell Soree Elizabeth Gill Brian Thompson 

 

POST OFFICE RAFFLE – FRIDAYS - 6:00 – 7:00PM 

30 July 6 August 13August 20th August 

Denis Johnson  
Peter Ryan 

 

Dennis Johnson 
 Paul Stevenson 

Elizabeth Gill 
 Paul Stevenson 

Elizabeth Gill 
 John Treloar 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES AND INDUCTIONS 

Members Birthdays  

Partners Birthdays  Janet Treloar Partner John 30th July 

Anniversaries 
Tom Hellmann 8 years on the 31st and Phil Lyons 16 years on the 
3rd 

Club Induction  

Attendance 77% 

Make-Ups Nil 

Visiting Rotarians Nil 

Visitors Mal Turnbull and Erin Cummins 

Heads & Tails Marina Hearne 

Raffle Peter Pulley 


